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18th April 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our topic this half term is ‘Toys!’, so to start the half term off we would like to have a teddy 

bear’s picnic on Thursday 26th April. The children can bring their favourite teddy bear to 

school and will also be invited to bring their pyjamas to school in a named bag, which they 

can change in to for the afternoon.  

We will start the afternoon learning about the history of teddy bears, moving on to 

sketching their teddy and then have a teddy bear’s picnic and bedtime story at the end of 

the day.  

Thank you for your help. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Rawlings 

Rowan Class Teacher 

 


